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5th November 2012

FROM CYNTHIA ATIENO 
TO SPONSOR DORA KRISTIN 
Dear Sponsor Dora,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM AUGUST TO OCTOBER 2012

Warm greetings from your daughter Cynthia Atieno!
Cynthia is healthy, jolly and always happy that no day she has been absent from her class. Cynthia has been well in health, very active on her lessons especially reading, English and mathematics.
She likes to play and jump over the ropes, Kora, seek and huide. Cythai is happy that they will be sharing Christmas cake at Little Bees Centre. 

She always gives her classmates vies that she was very sick, not enjoying her pleasure with Little Bees Classmates. She is very happy to be in good health. She is promising to work hard to join new class 2013. 

Cynthia is happy with her sponsorship that made her pay her hospital bill. She is good and humble. 

Thanks,

Lucy Odipo.

